PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF CROATIA
TO THE OSCE, UN AND INTERNATIONAL ORGANISATIONS IN VIENNA

A-1030 VIENNA, RENNWEG 3
TEL: (+43 1) 535 0137; EMAIL: cromiss.vienna@mvep.hr

Note No.: 1/2025

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Croatia to the OSCE, United Nations and
International Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to the United Nations Office
for Outer Space Affairs (UNOOSA) and has the honour to inform that representatives of the
Republic of Croatia, as an observer state, at the sixty-second session of the Scientific and
Technical Subcommittee of COPUOS, taking place from 3 to 14 February 2025 will be:

H.E. Mr. Mario Horvati¢, Ambassador, Permanent Representative of the Republic of Croatia
to the OSCE, UN and International Organizations in Vienna

Ms. Mihaela Bari¢, Minister Plenipotentiary, Permanent Mission of the Republic of Croatia to
the OSCE, UN and International Organizations in Vienna |||

Ms. Dalia Alié, Advisor, Permanent Mission of the Republic of Croatia to the OSCE, UN and

International Organizations in Vienna ||| | N NG

Ms. Martin Ladavac, Intern, Permanent Mission of the Republic of Croatia to the OSCE, UN

and International Organizations in Vienna || N

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Croatia to the OSCE, UN and International
Organizations in Vienna avails itself of this opportunity to renew to United Nations Office for
Outer Space Affairs the assurance of its highest oonsidcralion.%

Vienna, 3 January 2025

The United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs (UNOOSA)
Vienna



